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LD 1432 is a bill testing the waters to further strip rights and pave the way for 
discrimination on the basis of sex and sexual orientation. Though it's not immediately 
clear what the direct impacts of removing the terminology of "gender identity" from 
the Maine Human Rights Act would be, it nonetheless sets a dangerous precedent for 
federal overreach. Maine needs to resist this overreach each and every time it presents
itself.  I urge you to vote "Ought not to pass". 


